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Wednesday 17th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Parent Survey – January 2024 

 

With Autumn Mocks completed, a successful and well-attended  'GCSE Information Evening" last 
Monday, reports soon to be published and a Parents' Evening next Thursday, the clear focus at Wadham 
really is on our Year 11 students.  
 
This very much complements Mrs Wright's hard work and dedication in leading Year 11 as their Head of 
Year.  She has been superb in helping them to prepare thoroughly for GCSE exams in the summer, her 
Monday after school homework club has many regular visitors, and there is always space for more!  
 
At the same time, departments have published lunchtime and afterschool revision sessions to focus on 
gaps in learning as well as a specific session in Science for students aiming for the highest grades.  
 
I have been greatly impressed with the maturity and commitment shown by Year 11 students towards 
their studies - they really are in the driving seat of their education and information from the reports 
points to a positive set of results in the summer.  
 
This is no less than students deserve -  the students, their parents and our staff have worked together 
since the start of GCSEs in Year 10 to secure these improved outcomes.  
 
With this in mind, I'd be grateful if parents and carers complete this short survey - it is the same as the 
one published in September.  
 
The survey can be accessed using this link or the QR code at the bottom of this letter: 
https://forms.office.com/e/xKSXpkUrvq  
 
Your views are important to me in helping shape and refine our school development plan - keeping our 
focus on the main thing: the education and well-being of the children in our care.  
 
The survey will remain open until 9.00am Monday 29th January.  
 
As ever, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Richard Burgas 
Headteacher  
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